ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

1021 NORTH GRAND AVENUE EAST, P.O. Box 19506, SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 627924-9506-(217)782-2113

PAT QUINN, GOVERNOR JOHN J. KIM, INTERIM DIRECTOR
217/785-1705

REGISTRATION CONFIRMATION - CHANGED STATUS
July 10, 2012

Emulsicoat, Inc.

Attn: Douglas Lozier
5400 West 86™ Street
Indianapolis, IN 46268

RE: ROSS Program
ID #: 019105ACV
Application #: 77040047
Location: 705 East University Avenue, Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Mr. Lozier:

The Illinois EPA hereby acknowledges receipt of your registration and confirms that
your source has been registered in the Registration of Smaller Sources (ROSS)
Program. The ROSS Program regulations can be found at 35 Ill. Adm. Code 201.175.

Although the terms and conditions of previously issued air permits do not apply
during the period the source is registered as a ROSS eligible source, the source must
still comply with all applicable laws and regulations.

If you have changed or intend to change this source in a way that it will no longer
be eligible for the ROSS Program, you must notify the Illinois Environmental
Protection Agency, Division of Air Pollution Control, Air Permit Section, 1021 N.
Grand Avenue East, Springfield, Illinois 62702 in writing as required by 35 Ill. Adm.
Code 201.175(g) and comply with the terms of the existing permit(s) for the source.
At that time, your source’s status will be changed from being a ROSS eligible source
back to a permitted source. Please note, however, that if you have or will be making
changes to the source such that it includes activities, equipment or emissions that
are not consistent with the terms of your existing lifetime operating permit, you may
be required to revise your permit or obtain additional permits as required by 35 Ill.
Adm. Code 201.175(qg).

As a ROSS participant, the annual payment of your Air Pollution Control Site Fee will
verify your source’s renewed eligibility for the ROSS Program and maintain your
registration.

For further information on the ROSS Program please visit the website at
www.lienconnect.com/enviro. If you have any questions concerning this, please contact
Lori Pennington at 217/785-1720.

Sincerely,

AN I

Edwin C Bakowski, P.E.
Manager, Permit Section
Division of Air Pollution Control
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